Edward H. Hammond Director, The Sunshine Project P.O. Box 41987 Austin, TX 78704

April 26, 2006

Dear Mr. Hammond:

This is in response to your fax of March 15, 2006 in which you request IBC meeting minutes. At this time we wish to advise you of the following:

- 1. Illinois Institute of Technology is currently in the process of reactivating its IBC.
- 2. No minutes currently exist.

Thank you for your interest in Illinois Institute of Technology.

Sincerely,

Glenn Krell MPA, CRA

Director, Research Compliance and Proposal Development Illinois Institute of Technology

3300 S. Federal Street

Chicago, IL 60616

Cc: Anthony D'Amato